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To our valued customers,  

As the situation with the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) continues to evolve and continues to 
have an impact on our communities, we wanted to take a moment to update you about the 
steps we have taken and continue to take  to keep our customers and employees safe and 
healthy.  

Like many others, we are monitoring the situation and are closely following the guidance of 
public health experts including the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and the 
World Health Organization (WHO).  

In following this guidance, we have asked our employees to take precautionary measures 
including frequent thorough hand washing, social distancing, working from home, and 
discontinuing any non-essential travel. In an effort to ensure continuous supply during the 
COVID-19 situation, we have taken safety measures to alleviate any potential impacts to our 
supply chain.  We have also increased the frequency and strength of our sanitation procedures 
in our warehouses and facilities.  I want to reassure you that all our warehouses and factories 
are fully functional and we are happy to report that our employees are following our procedures 
and protocols diligently.   

We know this is a big concern for everyone, and our hearts are with those currently affected by 
the virus and those that are in vulnerable areas. While we expect things to proceed as normal, 
we will continually monitor the situation and continue to take the necessary steps to keep our 
community healthy and informed. The health and safety of our customers and employees are 
and always will be of utmost importance to us.  

We value you and appreciate your continued support of Ampak Inc.  

 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Salvatore Nicastro 
President 

 

 


